sfrlalclx
Flajclr]s

PACER STACKTRAIN

NEWS ALERT

July 5, 2000
Electronic Bulletin No. 81

PRICING ADVISORY

EASTBOUND FAK AND GENERAL RATE INCREASE
EFFECTIVE JULY 31, 2000

Pacer Stacktrain will be increasing all FAK and PSQ's (special quotes) on 53 and 48 foot
equipment, including those specific to canned goods and wine (PSQ # 9009A) from all
raill rampsin California effective July 31, 2000 as follows:

Los Angeles Area (including UPRR and ICTF), City of Industry, Fontana, and
San Diego - 5%

All Others - 3%

All rounding will be to the nearest $5.

The only exceptions to these increases will be:

1- Quotes that Pacer Stacktrain is contractually obligated to hold.

2- Quotes issued After June 30, 2000

Please advise all appropriate personnel of this announcement. If you have any questions

regarding this matter, contact your local Customer Support, Business Development or
Pricing Representative for Pacer Stacktrain.



